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Student Fees 2022-2023
Grade K to 5

There is a student fee for all Grade K to 5 students for the 2022-2023 school year. The student fee will be $55.00 per student. 

This fee covers: 1 agenda, 1 JCS T-shirt, notebooks, duo-tangs, paper, pencils, crayons, erasers, scissors, arts and craft materials, etc. This fee also subsidizes co-curricular activities such as skating, field trips and school performances, decorations, technology, student needs, and other educational purposes.
Items not included in this fee are: book bag, lunch box, indoor shoes, two boxes of Kleenex. Please send these items with your child on the first day of school. John Caldwell School is moving to be more environmentally friendly, therefore, we will not be providing plastic utensils. Please remember to pack what your child needs.
The student fee is due September 9, 2022. If paying by cheque, please make your cheque payable to John Caldwell School. School cash online is also available. If you are unable to pay this fee in full by the due date, please contact the office to arrange a payment plan. Students will not be permitted to participate in dances, trips, etc. if this fee is not paid.
First day back for students: September 6, 2022.
We hope you all have a restful and relaxing summer!

Yours in education,
The staff of John Caldwell School
